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RAHALL DATABASE TO BE ON DISPLAY

WASHINGTON, DC - Citing that speed and access is one key to receiving

government contracts, U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.) announced today that

the new database housed in each of his four district offices, Huntington,

Logan, Beckley and Bluefield, will be on display next week throughout the

Fourth Congressional District.

Rahall&#39;s computer system will allow businesses seeking government

contracts to receive up-to-date information on what is needed and where.

"Many times the key to getting a contract is timeliness," Rahall said.

"The quicker one can apply for a job, the better are one&#39;s chances. The

database will certainly be an aid for the people of West Virginia and I

invite all businesses interested in receiving government contracts to make

use of it."

The computer system will be on display at the following locations from

9 a.m. to 2 p.m.:

April l3 Marshall University Memorial Student Center, Huntington

April 14 Logan County Armory, Monaville

April 15 Bluefield State College Basic Sciences Building, Bluefield

The database will be a display in seminars at those locations sponsored

by U.S. Senator Robert C. Byrd (D-W.Va.)

Rahall plans to hold seminars in each of his district offices to

further acquaint those interested in the system. The first program is

scheduled for April 24 in Huntington.

-30-


